Important Update: Working Parents Assistance Program Waitlist

Effective Date: Monday, September 9, 2024

Due to limited funding availability, the Montgomery County Department of Health and Human Services
will be implementing a waitlist for the Working Parents Assistance Program. This waitlist will apply only
to new applications for children aged 6 years and older.

What You Need to Know:

Waitlist Start Date: September 9, 2024

Who Is Affected: New applications for children 6 years and older.

Current Participants: Families currently receiving assistance will not be affected by this change.
Why This Is Happening: We are facing a shortfall in available funding, which impacts our ability
to accept new applications for school age children. To manage our resources effectively, we are
implementing this waitlist.

Our Commitment: We are actively working to secure additional funding to support all families in
need.

What You Can Do:

Explore Other Resources: Our team is here to help you find alternative support options within
the community.

Stay Informed: We will provide updates on the funding situation and any changes to the waitlist
status.

For more information or assistance, please contact the Working Parents Assistance Program office at
240-777-1177, email wpa@montgomerycountymd.gov or visit our Contact Us page.




